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14665 State Route 22 

New Lebanon, NY 12125 
Regular Meeting 
August 18, 2010  

 
The regular meeting was scheduled to be held at the Walter B. Howard Elementary School.  The meeting was not 
called to order as there was no quorum.  There were three Board Members in attendance; Sowalski, Kroboth and 
Bingham.  Therefore, it was suggested that a special meeting be held on Monday, August 23 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

_________________________   Respectfully submitted, 
                                                     Krista Giangrossi, Deputy District Clerk 
_________________________               
_________________________               
_________________________               
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